APRIL 8, 2021 TOWN BOARD MEETING / ZOOM CONFERENCE

The regular monthly meeting of the Board of Trustees of Caseyville Township was called to
order at 6 p.m. by Supervisor Krummrich who directed Clerk Jacknewitz to call the roll, and
upon roll call the following members answered present: Trustees Lemansky, Gough, Green, and
Scott. Also present John Waldron, highway commissioner, and Todd Fleming, sewer system
operations attorney. ‘

Supervisor Krummrich directed Clerk Jacknewitz to read the minutes of the previous meeting.
A motion was made by Mr. Gough, second by Ms, Scott to dispense with the reading of the
minutes with the following roll call vote: Lemansky — aye, Gough — aye, Green - aye, Scott —
aye, and Krummrich — aye. Motion carried by a vote of 5 ayes, and 0 nays.

A motion was made by Mr. Gough, second by Ms. Scott to approve the minutes of the previous
meeting with the following roll call vote: Lemansky — aye, Gough — aye, Green - aye, Scott —

aye, and Krummrich ~ aye. Motion carried by a vote of 5 ayes, and 0 nays.

“ A motion was made by Ms. Scott, second by Mr. Gough to approve payment for the following

bills with the following rolt call vote: Lemansky — aye, Gough — aye, Green — aye, Scott — aye,
and Krummrich — aye. Motion carried by a vote of 5 ayes, and 0 nays.
Bills totaled as follows:

Road & Bridge Fund: 103,148.17
Town Fund:; 9,033.09
Permanent Road Fund: 5,501.00
General Assistance Fund: 1,872.00
Road & Bridge Fund: 80.00
Town Fund: 80.00

A motion was made by Mr. Green, second by Ms. Scott to approve payment to the Fairview
Heights Rotary Club for holiday flags to be displayed 8 times in 2021 on the Caseyville
Township Administration Building property in the amount of $130.00 with the following roll call
vote: Lemansky — aye, Gough — aye, Green — aye, Scott — aye, and Krummrich — aye.

Motion carried by a vote of 5 ayes, and 0 nays.

Highway Commissioner Waldron spoke before the Board to discuss the following information;
The road crew has been repairing roadway shoulders, patching township roadways, ditching

easements, and trimmed trees. Large trash pick-up will be held on Monday, May 3, 2021.

There being no further business to come before the Board, a motion to adjourn was made by Mr.
Gough, second by Mr. Green, and motion carried.

Adjournment until Thursday, May 13, 2021 Respectfully submitted,
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